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In regard to the article found on B7 in the March 6™ edition: “Beware of rogue elements
working in the towing industry.” In Saskatchewan, you will find a great group of men
and women in the Towing industry; contributing to community events and local charities,
employing and supporting local people and business while providing a very necessary
service. The negative portrayal of this industry and. its’ operators is inaccurate and
disturbing. The “wreck chasing” that is depicted on a reality TV program from the
Eastern province written about in the article, contributes to an adverse perception that
towing is some kind of a wild-west, mobster run industry. Many Saskatchewan
companies mvest regularly in specialized training opportunities for their drivers with the
goal of elevating safety and professionalism in our industry. In Saskatchewan, there
exists a professional Provincial towing organization. The Roadside Responders
Association of Saskatchewan Inc. has had the support of our Provincial Government
regarding safety: for example, the slow fo 60 campaigns. We were the first Province in
Canada to receive authorization to use distinctive lighting while working. Currently, our
industry is working to establish a minimum of standard requirement in order to receive a
recognizable tow truck plate that will indicate to the motoring public that the truck has
met all the requirements to be in the towing business in our Province. Talk to your local
garage, body shop, a family member, or friend, for a referral to a quality towing company
in your community. Reputable towing companies are accountable and dependable and
endeavor to provide excellent service at fair rates. '



